
We are teaching the next generation of The Drawing Studio
And providing youth scholarships to Summer Camps!

For 17 years, The Drawing Studio
has offered youth summer camp
scholarships to families who need
assistance in supporting their
children's art interest.

With a declining focus on the arts in our
public schools, it is important that The
Drawing Studio continues to ensure that
art education is accessible to all youth
who embrace art practice as a pathway
to personal growth.

Because of your support we have
been able to offer almost 40

youth scholarships this summer.

Below is just one testimonial of the
impact of your donations to the youth

scholarships:

"Dear staff at The Drawing Studio,

Just wanted to say thank you for all
The Drawing Studio has provided for
Raven. Through the classes she has
taken, she has learned praiseworthy
skills in drawing, cartooning and
painting and has developed self-
confidence because of these artistic
endeavors. As performing artists,
Stephen and I want to nurture our
daughter’s talents and creativity and
we thank you for your help in
supporting this goal. In addition, I
wanted to express sincere gratitude
for the financial support your
organization had provided. Please
extend appreciation to the donors
and grant writers who make the
scholarships possible. We are looking
forward to more classes in the
future."

 - Sahar Mitchell

Donate to our Youth Fund!

Click here to register for
summer camps!

“At The Drawing Studio, no matter
what your age or skill level, you are

treated as an artist.”
— Safia Francis, youth student

Student Exhibition & Pizza Party!

Students, their families and friends are
invited to view a professionally curated

exhibition of student work produced
during the Art of Summer. Every student
will have at least one work in the show.

This event is free and open to the
public.

If your child is enrolled, Save the Date
for Saturday, July 28th 5-7pm

https://thedrawingstudiotds.org/support/donate-online/
https://thedrawingstudiotds.org/drawing-classes/youth-classes/


Small Wonders
Call to Artists!

You are invited to participate in The
Drawing Studio’s Small Wonders Art Sale

When: November 3rd – 29th, 2018
Where: The Drawing Studio
2760 N Tucson Blvd

ELIGIBILITY
The Drawing Studio is excited to
announce the details of our annual art
sale fundraiser, Small Wonders. We are
celebrating our 17th year of this
community-wide event! Expect to see
and purchase fine, original artwork
created by Drawing Studio faculty,
members, and local artists, at
affordable prices.

Participation is open to all artists
residing in Tucson and surrounding
areas. Artists may submit up to THREE
original artworks ready to display salon-
style in The Drawing Studio gallery (no
reproductions, photographs, or giclees,
please). Maximum framed or cradled
size should not exceed 12” x 12”. 3D
and sculptural works are welcome! All
wall-hung work must be framed and/or
equipped with ready-to-hang wire,
cleats, or loop hanging devices. Artists
may not withdraw accepted works
before the exhibition closes.

No entry fee.

Please price artwork at $200 or less: the
artist/Drawing Studio split is 50/50.
Donations above 50% are always
welcome. Works sold may be taken
immediately.

Sales & Publicity
We reserve the right to photograph all
exhibited artworks and to use
reproductions for communication and/or
educational purposes. Feel free to send

Try It! Art APPETIZERS

These classes are bite-sized
morsels offering a taste of what
we teach at The Drawing Studio

Classes are only $40 each and
include all materials and supplies.
It is a great way to expose a friend
or family member to the joy of art

making.

Highlighted Class:
Water-soluble ink pen
with Saraiya Kanning

Water-soluble ink pens are versatile and
easy to carry afield! In this class, we'll

learn to use the paint-like potential that
is latent in Pilot ink pens, returning

after our sketches dry to add details in
white charcoal. Natural objects such as
plant parts, bones and feathers will be

our subjects.

Saturday, June 30th, 4-7 pm

Location: 
The Drawing Studio, 2760 N Tucson Blvd

Vote for Us!
2018 Tucson Weekly Best Of!

Voting for the Tucson Weekly Best of
Tucson 2018 is open through June 17th!



high-resolution photographs of your
submitted piece(s) as soon as possible
and we will include it in advanced
outreach.

For more information please contact:
Jessica Kranz, Program Director at
jessica@thedrawingstudio.org

Please take a moment and vote for the
following categories:

Best Art Classes:
The Drawing Studio
Best Visual Artist:

Andy Rush

Click here to start voting!

Connect with us online!

 ​  ​

mailto:jessica@thedrawingstuidio.org
https://posting.tucsonweekly.com/tucson/Survey?survey=16173761
https://www.facebook.com/TheDrawingStudio/
https://www.instagram.com/drawingstudioaz/

